
Expand Your Welcome!
Workshops for LGBTQI+ Affirming Communities Engaging Intersectional Work

The Coalition of Welcoming Congregations (CWC), a program 
of the Center for LGBTQ and Gender Studies in Religion (CLGS) 
is offering free workshops to Bay Area communities of faith to 
explore issues of intersectional justice. You’ll have the opportunity 
to engage one or more issues such as racial justice, immigration, 
and trans inclusion. Workshops are free and include a vegetarian 
lunch. Schedule one today!

Interested in signing up or learning more? Contact Bernard 
Schlager @ bschlager@psr.edu. 

These workshops are funded by a generous grant from the San 
Francisco Foundation. 


